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11 Birchington 

Road

Flat D

NW6 4LL

30/07/2017  22:22:262017/3702/P OBJEMAIL Miss M Leung I am wholly against the application proposed by Villa Ronel.  Birchington Road was a quiet 

residential road, but since the restaurant has opened, the noise from customers, especially 

late at night has caused a lot of disturbance with late night parties; the terrace has only 

exasperated this further with not only additional noise but also encouraging a lot of people to 

smoke on the terrace, meaning we avoid that side of the road due to second hand inhalation, 

this is especially pertinent to those with kids, myself included.

In addition, since the restaurant has opened it is nigh on impossible to park any more on our 

own road due to their customers, this applies  night and day but especially on the weekends.  

Also, the customers tend to wonder back to their cars parked all along Birchington Road 

(also Mutrix Road) in a noisy fashion (also slamming car doors, music blaring and roaring off) 

probably because they are drunk, this occurs late at night and is very disturbing for residents 

and families who only want a peaceful nights sleep.

I do not believe granting permission would benefit the residents who live along Birchington 

Road or in nearby streets at all, the only people set to gain are the owners who want to make 

more money at the expense of those who actually live on the road.

I feel the owners of the restaurant have shown from their actions to date very little respect for 

the Council and the planning department, by knowingly building an illegal building and 

ignoring any council warnings or notices until they had no choice.  They have also given very 

little consideration to how much disturbance and the impact on peoples lives their business 

has caused. Considering their track record in doing as they wish for the sake of profit with 

little regard to the neighbourhood or planning notices, giving them said permission to erect a 

terrace I suspect will only encourage this trend, something noone wants to encourage.  

I especially feel sorry for my neighbours whom live much closer as the noise and disturbance 

must be amplified 10 fold.

I implore the planning officers and Councillors considering this application to reject it for the 

sake of permanent residents well-being - we want to enjoy our time at home like any normal 

people would. Surely that isnt too much to ask?

31C Birchington 

Road

NW6 4LL

NW6 4LL

31/07/2017  08:45:512017/3702/P OBJMiss Kirsty 

Marrins

Villa Ronel is a nuisance to the residents as they allow their clients to sit outside until after 

midnight. I have even been in personally to complain about the noise. They host events such 

as Christmas parties and even weddings and have no regard for the fact that Birchington 

Road is a residential street. I am opposed to this terrace.
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